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December 10, 2014
Mission Statement:  The staff of Kirkbride Elementary School is committed to fostering positive, supportive relationships between students, parents and school personnel.
Dates to Remember:
Dec. 11
Early Dismissal at 1:32 pm – Parent/Teacher Interviews
Dec. 11
PAC Treat Day at recess
Dec. 16
Div. 6 to 10 to Save On Foods for performance
Dec. 17
Choir, Grade 7 Band, and a Sing a-long at 9:00 AM - Parents Welcome!

Dec. 19
Our Annual Christmas Sing a-long 8:45 to 9:45 am.  Parents Welcome!
Dec. 19
Last day of classes before holiday break
Jan. 6th
First day back to school

Jan. 16
1st session of PALS  for three and four years old – 9:00 to 11:00 am
Jan. 19
Kindergarten Registration begins

Principal’s Message

The staff and students have been working very hard these past months as we enter our Winter Break.  Our goal is to give your child(ren) the best possible educational experience while enrolled here at Kirkbride, and this can only happen if the parents and staff communicate and work together on the needs of each student.  Do not forget about the upcoming parent/teacher interviews tomorrow.    These past 2 weeks have been especially busy and exciting here at Kirkbride.  

  

A reminder that we are having our Choir, Grade 7 Band and a Christmas Sing-A-Long on Wednesday, December 17th @ 9:00 a.m. to 10:00 am in the gym.   Parents, of course, are more than welcome to join us. We are also having our annual Christmas Sing a-long on Friday morning from 8:45 to 9:45 am in the gym.  All parents are welcome!
 

  Have a relaxing and restful holiday with your family.  We will see you all again on Monday, January 5th at 8:40 a.m. in the year 2015!!

Rockin' Readers
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November's Rockin' Reader's recognition goes to the following students:  Manshika P. – Div. 1, Namit S. – Div. 2, Alishba K. – Div. 3, Janina M. – Div. 5, Gurvir B. – Div. 6, Kristian S. – Div. 7, Jai B. – Div. 9, Naima K. – Div. 10, Arshjyot D. – Div. 11, Imad A. – Div. 12, Harleen M. – Div. 13, Eden C. – Div. 15, Viraj A. – Div. 16, Kalem R. – Div. 17.  Well done, Rockin' Readers!!

Scholastic Bookfair was a wonderful success!  Thank you all for your support of literacy and of our fundraising for our Library.  

Super Kids of Kirkbride!!

We have many polite and respectful and caring students at Kirkbride.  Congratulations to the draw winners: Kyros C. – Div. 3, Katelyn W. – Div. 6, Natasha D. – Div. 5, Cat-Thy P. – Div. 6, Mikee A. – Div. 6, Jobe D. – Div. 6, Jeevan – Div. 11, Mehar – Div. 12, Carina – Div. 12, Harman – Div. 12, Harleen – Div. 13, Deep – Div. 13, Ashwika P. – Div. 13, Muad S. – Div. 13, Avinek N. – Div. 13, Deep R. – Div. 13, Gurmehar – Div. 12.
Christmas Hamper/Food Drive
This is a very difficult time for many of our families in our community.  Please open your hearts and donate food and/or gifts for the school community and for the Surrey Food Bank.  Thanking you all in advance for your generosity.  It would be appreciated if gifts for any of the following ages come NOT WRAPPED for Boys:  ages 5 to 16  and Girls:  ages 5 to 16.  Please drop them off at the office.
Pancake Breakfast
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What a wonderful incredibly busy, busy time we all had.  This day was one of our best attended days by students - we had very low absenteeism!  Special thanks to our hardworking PAC executive and all the other wonderful volunteers.  It was a very special day.  

Big Thank You

Thank you to the Kids Up Front Foundation and the generosity of Churchill Armoured Car Service that has provided our school with 20 tickets for the Vancouver Special Children’s Christmas Party at the Vancouver Convention Centre on Saturday, December 20th. 
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Kindergarten Registration
Registration begins on Monday, January 19, for any children that will turn 5 years old before January 1, 2016.  Please come to the office on January 19th to register.
Flu Season
As flu season is upon us, it is recommended that if your child is sick to stay home for 48 – 72 hours after last bout of vomiting, and/or diarrhea when sudden and severe.  Anyone with a fever should stay away for at least 24 hours after the fever has been controlled.
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